
Submitter: Bailey Hanson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

I fully support allowing all terrain vehicles access to operate on highways. Im 

originally from WA state, and they allow it up there. It is fantastic and helps to support 

the community of OHV enjoyers. 


